LICENSING AND APPEALS SUB-COMMITTEE

28th August 2008

PRESENT:-

Members of the Licensing and Appeals Sub-Committee

Councillor Mrs. Patten (Chairman), Councillor Timms (Conservative Group) and Councillor Dunn (Labour Group).

District Council Representatives

A. Kaur (Legal Officer), P. White (Democratic Services), M. Sunter and J. Morton (Licensing Enforcement Officers).

MATTER DELEGATED TO SUB-COMMITTEE

LAS/3. LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 (AS AMENDED BY THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT [ACCESS TO INFORMATION] ACT 1985)

RESOLVED:-

That, in accordance with Section 100(A)(4) of the Local Government Act 1972 (as amended), the press and public be excluded from the remainder of the Meeting as it is likely, in view of the nature of the business to be transacted or the nature of the proceedings, that there would be disclosed exempt information as defined in the paragraphs of Part 1 of the Schedule 12A of the Act indicated in brackets after each item.

<u>APPLICATION FOR A PRIVATE HIRE DRIVER'S LICENCE</u> (Paragraph 2)

The Sub-Committee considered a Private Hire Driver's Licence application, which was refused.

REVIEW OF AN EXISTING PRIVATE HIRE DRIVER'S LICENCE (Paragraph 2)

The Sub-Committee reviewed an existing Private Hire Driver's Licence application, and agreed that the applicant could continue as a Private Hire Driver, but issued a warning.

J. E. PATTEN

CHAIRMAN